
Please resend the cannabis expansion ordinance. We are in a time of drought with no end date. It is not time to 

increase any agricultural endeavor, even though you think it will bring in more funds to the county. It will only harm 

the people’s water needs and the environment in the county to expand this time. Please rescind. Thank you, Dolly 

Riley, Redwood Valley 


